3RD ANNUAL PINE NEEDLE PICK UP
SATURDAY, JUNE 1, 2019

WHAT: Once again the Wildwood Village HOA has arranged a pine needle pick up on
June 1, 2019 with the support of Cub Scout Pack 62.

WHY: Your contribution and participation to this effort helps ensure that our community
maintains its Firewise rating, keeps our community safer through mitigation efforts and
supports the Cub Scouts in our neighborhood.

TO PARTICIPATE: Prior to June 1st send an email to Courtney or Luke Florquist at
Icflorquist@gmail.com and provide your address and your best estimate as to how many
bags you will have to be picked up.

HOW: Needles should be placed in paper yard bags (available at Lowe's or Home Depot)
and placed on the roadside in front of your home. The bags will be used to transport the
needles to the mulch site.. If you want empty bags back you can retrieve them at the next
HOA meeting on June 4th at 7 p.m. at Black Forest Lutheran Church.

CONTACT: On June 1st if you think that your house has been missed or if you have a last-
minute addition, please send a text to Greg (Pack 62 leader) at 719-332-4012. If you
cannot send a text you may leave a voice message.

DONATE: This is an annual fund-raising event for Cub Scout Pack 62, so donations are
welcomed. If you wish to write a check please make it out to "Cub Scout Pack 62".

RECORD: In order to maintain our Firewise rating we are required to document a certain
number of hours spent each year towards this effort. Please remember to document any
expenses and time spent towards mitigation efforts (hiring help, raking, bagging, etc.) on the
attached form and email it to our Firewise Representative Sarah Pelton at:

Redzranch@gmail.com.




